
 

 

 

SUPERMARKETS IN LATIN AMERICA, THE CARIBBEAN AND THE UNITED STATES 

IN ALLIANCE TO DEFEND AND ENHANCE REGIONAL RETAIL 

 

The Latin American Supermarket Association with 18 members in fifteen countries 

throughout the region, represents both Supermarkets and Retail stores. 

 

During the pandemic, stores have had to make an enormous effort to keep their services 

available for their customers, collaborators and suppliers. This action is ultimately basic 

and elementary for the day-to-day life of any human being. 

 

The main priority of the supermarkets is the absolute compliance with the health and 

safety regulations established by our local authorities. 

 

We have maintained the necessary sanitary protocols to maximize the safety of our 

workers and clients. 

 

ALAS comes together to confirm and guarantee that strict compliance with all protocols 

and good practices allow us to operate in a responsible manner, mitigating any risk of 

contagion. 

 

We urge the governments of our 15 member countries to promote economic recovery 

processes and preserve sources of employment for the continued development and 

growth of our region. 

 
OCTOBER THE 2ND, 2020 

-LATINOAMÉRICA UNIDA POR SUS SUPERMERCADOS- 

Cordially, 

 

          

 


